
Drawing a roadmap for future
transportation investments

The Tribe owns and maintains hundreds of miles of transportation
assets including Buck and Doe Road. An accurate understanding of
those assets will help the Tribe draw down federal dollars for
needed improvements to support mobility.

The Hualapai Moving Forward program is already
making high-impact, highly visible improvements to
quality of life for future generations – everything from
maintenance of Youth Camp Road to a new recreation
park at Rodeo Circle.

But moving forward is about more than just building –
it also means planning for the future. The Tribe will
soon need your help developing a Long-Range
Transportation Plan (LRTP) and a Transportation Asset
Management Plan (TAMP). 

The LRTP will serve as the Tribe’s roadmap to
strategically invest transportation dollars between
now and 2045. Only projects identified in the LRTP
and the Tribal Transportation Improvement Program
are eligible for federal funding.

Separately, the TAMP will include strategies for
maintaining existing assets such as road surfaces. The
TAMP will also identify the requires workforce and
skills needed to maintain the transportation system.

Stay tuned to the Gamyu for future updates on
opportunities to have your feedback included in both
plans.

Why You Should Get Involved

Sharing information about your
transportation needs will help us

better understand how to improve
connectivity.

Well-researched, complete plans
help the Tribe draw down federal

funds to address those needs.


